
From: Hutto, J. Allen <HuttoJA@scdot.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Nicholas, WendyNicholasWB@scdot.org 

Date: 8/19/2014 10:21:43 AM
Subject: Hanson/Ascauga Lake Case

Katherine,

This case is being handled by the Insurance Reserve Fund. I spoke with Nancy Stevenson, who is handling the case on 
the IRF side, and she said the investigation is still ongoing. There is a scheduling order that would set the case for 
mediation, but the plan is to reschedule in order to give more time for completion of the investigation. If you need 
anything else, please let me know.

Allen Hutto
Government Relations Officer
South Carolina Department of Transportation 
Office: 803-737-0593 
Mobile: 803-665-2764 
Email: huttoja@scdot.org
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